
 

 

LETTER OF UNDERTAKING 
 

BI‐DIRECTIONAL AMPLIFICATION (BDA) DESIGN DETAILS UNAVAILABLE AT TIME OF BUILDING 
PERMIT APPLICATION 

 
    
Manager, Building Division 
City of Surrey 
13450 – 104 Avenue 
Surrey, BC  V3T 1V8 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
 

Re: ________________________________________________________ 
(civic address) 
 
 
___________________________________ 
(building permit application number)   

 
 
I acknowledge that the Public Safety Radio Building Amplification System Bylaw No. 19108 is 
applicable to this project (i.e. BDA). 
 
I certify that the building permit drawings do not show design details for the BDA system.  
 
If site testing reveals that a BDA system is required, a revision permit or a separate building 
permit will be applied for this system prior to occupancy. The applicable Registered 
Professionals for the BDA system revision permit or separate building permit must be the same 
as those of the base building permit.  
 
Further, the building is designed to easily accommodate BDA systems in the event that testing 
on site reveals that it is required. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________ _______________________________ 
(Print Name of Building Permit Applicant) (Signature of Building Permit Applicant) 
 
 
 
Signed the ___________ day of _________________, 20_____. 


